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Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions 

1 September 2005 

Mr Jonathan Curtis 
Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Joint Committee 
on the Australian Crime Commission 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Mr Curtis 

Review of the Australian Crime Commission Act 2002 

I refer to your letter of 27 July 2005 to the Commonwealth Director of Public Prosecutions 
inviting a submission to the Committee's review of the Australian Crime Commission Act 2002 
("the Act"). 

The role of the CDPP is to prosecute criminal offences against the laws of the Commonwealth 
and to confiscate the proceeds of Commonwealth crime. The CDPP has no power to investigate 
criminal matters and relies on other investigation agencies, including the Commission, to refer 
briefs of evidence for consideration of prosecution action. The CDPP however has a role to play 
in assisting investigation agencies by providing legal advice during the investigation stage. 
Under subsection 7A(c) of the Act, the ACC is able to investigate matters relating to federally 
relevant criminal activity. Upon briefs of evidence being provided to the CDPP, they are 
assessed in accordance with the Prosecution Policy of the Commonwealth. 

Matters referred ~y the ACC may corlcern a range of conduct such as drug ~mportat~ons and 
frabd on the Commonwealth. Matters mav also relate to alleaed offences a~ainst section 30 of 
the Act involving failing to attend an examination, or against section 33 for giving false or 
m~slead~ng evidence. 

The CDPP has not identified any issues which it wishes to raise in the context of the review. 
The CDPP has experienced positive working arrangements with the Commission at both an 
investigative and liaison level and the CDPP looks forward to continuing to work with the 
Commission in our respective roles in relation to the investigation and prosecution of 
Commonwealth offences. 






